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Comments: The Nellie Juan-College Fiord Wilderness Area is a priceless area that should be preserved as

wilderness for posterity.The proposed plan would allow mining timber harvests and motorized uses and would

permanently change and damage the wilderness.This plan would be a terrible mistake-future generations will be

deprived of beauty and nature if it is approved.Please do not let yhis misguided plan go through.


